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Support for New Emeralds stadium 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Capital 
Construction 

Measure: HB5201 

Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee, please support 

the building of the new Emerald’s stadium at the Fairgrounds property. 

The Ems are a source of civic pride and wholesome family activities. 

Please speak and vote on behalf of creating a home for this important piece of 

Eugene. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Annette Kidessa Young. 


